
         

    

 

   

         

 

September 26, 2024 
 

    

      

 

To: 
 
From: 
 
RE: 

 

 

Planning Commission 
 
Planning Division 
 
Report of Administrative Review Land Use Applications 

 

    

 

The following report represents administrative review applications processed by the Planning 
Department staff since last reported August 31, 2024. 

  

  

         

 

Applications Approved by the Planning Division 

 
File No. Name/Description Site Applicant 

DR-003-24 
 
Approved on 
9/23/2024 
 

Tonkin Hillsboro Ford  
Development Review approval 
for two building additions and 
associated site improvements 
on a lot approximately 5.8 
acres in size zoned C-G 
Commercial General 

4151 SE TUALATIN VALLEY HWY; 
 
1S209BA00300, 1S209BA00401 

Steven Maguire 
AXIS Design Group 
503-284-0988 

DR-025-24 
 
Approved on 
9/3/2024 
 

Tech Center Landscape 
Conversion  
Development Review for the 
conversion of an existing 
landscaped area into a parking 
lot on two lot totaling 
approximately 8.47 acres in 
size zoned I-P Industrial Park 

7451 NE EVERGREEN PKWY; 
 
1N226B000100, 1N226B000200 

Josh Sanderson 
Lovett Inc. 
503-577-0994 

MOD-009-24 
 
Approved on 
9/26/2024 
 

Hamby Park  
Minor Modification to an 
approved 10 lot Subdivision 
(SUB-008-22) 

952 NE JACKSON SCHOOL RD; 
 
1N231AB02301, 1N231AC03600 

Victoria Korynta 
Pioneer Design Group 
 

SUB-002-24 
 
Approved on 
9/20/2024 
 

Western Shade  
Preliminary Subdivision plat 
approval for a 14 lot single 
detached dwelling subdivision 
with a minor adjustment on 
three lots approximately 1.53 
acres zoned MR-1 and PUD:R-
7, MR-1 

990 SE 8TH AVE; 
 
1S206D000800, 1S206D000900 
1S206DC02300 

Victoria Korynta 
Pioneer Design Group 
503-643-8286 

    
 

  

         



   
 

 

 

   

   
If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact the Planning Division at 503-681-6153. 

 

 

 

Key to Acronyms: 
DR = Development Review 
MOD = Modification 
SUB = Subdivision 
SNRP = Significant Natural Resource Plan 
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